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PINEWOOD - BIRCHWOOD AUXILIARY

The Auxiliary to Pinewood=Birchwood began another season

«ith the September meeting presided over by Vice-President Alms

Hart in Birchwood Terrace. Corresponding Secretary Lillian
Christie read the minutes and correspondence. Treasurer Ken
MaclLeod advised the members of the current bank balance and
later discussed the Audio-Visual project.

Estelle Wallwin itemized the Sick and Visiting report for
June, July and August and Gertrude Cotton gave the statistics
on the Volunteer Services for these summer months. This latt-
er service will show increasing needs in the fall due to the
departure of the summer students on staff and the rise in res-
idency as well as the lack of any taxi service within the
community. Anyone wishing to assist residents to Doctor,,
Dentist or laboratory appointment or out for a shopping need,
were asked to contact G. Cotton.

Due to a heavy fog in the area and a very small turnout of
members, no convener could be found to head up a Game Night
in September. However with the Hospital Auxiliary holding a
Card Party October S5th, it was felt they would support this
project and encourage or assist any resident able to attend.
Peggy Thompson consented to convene the Fall Tea on Saturday,
October 28th in Birchwood Terrace from 1:30 to 4:30 p.m.

The Terrace Bay Kinettes advised they had not been requi red
during the summer months, but intended to continue their month
ly bingo nights this winter.

The next meeting will be held Thursday, October 5th, at
2 p.m. in Birchwood Terrace.

COUNTDOWN
10
& CURLING

In just one month curling will be in full swing. A few
members of this year's executive are: Mike Fenton, President;
Dave Rodgers, Treasurer; Brian Ramsay, Secretary; Bob Roberts
Draw and Membership; Curtis Desrosiers, Mixed Curling; Tony
Commi sso, Curling Lounge; Rudy Gerlach, Club Sales; Ron Jowitt
Publicity and Junior Curling.

Watch for the date of the first general meeting in mid-
October. |f you have any questions about this year's curling
orogram, feel free to call Mike Fenton 825-9179 or Bob
Roberts 825-3860.
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Council Quotes - continued from page 1 ceevececs.
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|lieutenant-Governor Pauline McGibbon.

The present Council, which will terminate at the bcginning
of December, will host the annual Christmas party for the new
3oards and appointed Commi ttees.

Rajotte.
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THE LAKE SUPERIOR
BOARD OF EDUCATION

The followi
shortly.

People who
about detai

ng courses appear ready to begin

registered will be contacted
|S.

Others wishing to join should do so this

week.

Driver Ed,
(

Cake Decora

Photography, Fireman's Fitness
filled)

ting, Ladies Fitness, S| im-

nastics, Men's Fitness
(a few openings)

Other courses requiring more enrol iment
Home Improvements, Small Motors, Wood-
crafts, Sewing, Conversational French,

Music.

For courses not |isted indicate your
interest by enrolling or Insfrucflng.

For further

information confacf

Lake Superior High School
Schreiber Campus
Phone 824-2555



